
 

A huge thank you to all who 

very generously gave up their 

Saturday morning to help out.  

It has made a huge difference 

and has highlighted where 

further PTFA funds are needed 

to improve storage and play 

equipment. 

It was all hands on deck 

before the Easter holidays 

for the PTFA and helpers 

(including a very cute 

puppy)!  It was a real 

team effort to give our 

Early Years outdoor area 

a much needed jet wash, 

scrub and tidy. 

 

The children 

helped out too, 

although some 

of them ended 

up more wet 

than the 

equipment! 

 


